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Dear Parents 
Many of you will be aware of our continuing relationship with Immacolata House (Notaro Care Homes) in Langport. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the past year we have been visiting Immacolata House with Mrs Gill or Miss Tratt on Tuesday afternoons between 1.30pm-2.30pm and taking part in activities with the residents there. The experience has been wonderful for all involved and I have been so proud of the kindness and empathy our Nursery children have shown.
With our current group of children moving onto school, we now have space to take some more children with us weekly. I have attached a permission slip to this letter should you wish your child to join us. 
As per any trip out of Nursery I have completed a risk assessment which is available to any parent who wishes to see it.
If you have any question please do not hesitate to see me.

Best Wishes 

Hollie Westlake 
Nursery Manager

If you would like your child to join us on our visits to Immacolata House please complete the form below and return it to Miss Westlake 
I would like my child to attend afternoon sessions at Immacolata House and am happy for them to travel on the mini bus provided by Notaro Care homes.

Name -----------------------------------------------------------			Date------------------------------------------
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Enjoy and achieve together
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